

Newsletter October 28, 2024

Classroom Sharing, Kindergarten

Ms. Brown's class is enjoying fall! Students created shapes using pumpkin geoboards, made pumpkin art, and played in leaves! Have you seen the pumpkin outside of Ms. Brown's room?







Classroom Sharing, Grades 1-3

Ms. Yoder's class shared a skit during chapel on the Golden Calf. First graders have been learning to type and enjoying using the chromebooks.





Coffee, Donuts, and a Survey

You are invited on Wednesday 10/30 or Thursday 10/31, following the costume parades, to take a few minutes to fill out the NLSA survey. Donuts and coffee will be provided.

St. John Dublin Lutheran School and Preschool are currently undergoing the National Lutheran School Accreditation process. As a part of this process, we need your help with a parent survey.

If you are unable to attend one of these days we would greatly appreciate you taking the time to fill out the survey online which is attached to this email. .

NLSA Parent Survey

We highly value your responses and greatly appreciate your willingness to help us through this process.

Gym

Mark your calendars! PM kindergarten and grades 1-3 will begin gym this Thursday. Please make sure your child wears tennis shoes and comfortable clothes every Thursday. Students are ok to wear their costumes to gym this week.

Costume Parade

Join us for our annual costume parade on Wednesday, October 31st at 9:20 am. Students may come to school dressed in costumes and will parade around the gym. Parents are welcome to stay and watch this event. Please note, the date is different from the previous newsletter.

Phil's Friends

This month, students will be participating in a service project for Phil's Friends. Phil's Friends provides Christ-centered support and hope to those affected by cancer in a variety of different ways. One of those ways is through cards. Students will be coloring cards and writing messages throughout the month which will go to individuals with cancer. Families are welcome to participate too. This <u>link</u> will take you to list of printable card templates. Cards can be dropped off all month. As many of you know, I was diagnosed with cancer in April 2023. Receiving one of these cards every month brings me joy! Learn more about <u>Phil's Friends</u>.

Chapel

Elementary Chapel is every Thursday beginning at 9:20 am. Anyone is welcome to join us!

Digital Academy

Digital Academy is a place to check your student's grades, access report cards, see the most up to date calendar and so much more. Digital Academy will also text parents in the event that school is closed due to inclement weather.

Parent Directions

Reporting an Absence

If your child is going to be absent, please email school@stjohndublin.org or your child's teacher. If your child is absent due to an appointment, please try to obtain a doctor's excuse. This is helpful, especially for EdChoice.

Help our School through Kroger

Link your Kroger card to our school and preschool! Our NPO is KH989. (It is listed under St. John Lutheran Christian Preschool but benefits both schools.) By just using your existing Kroger plus card each time you shop, a portion of what you pay for groceries will automatically be given to our school! Please share this with family and friends.

https://www.kroger.com/i/community/community-rewards

Upcoming Dates

- November 5th: NO SCHOOL, teacher work day
- November 8th: Progress Reports Released (Tentative date)
- November 25-29th: NO SCHOOL, Education Conference/Thanksgiving Break

www.stjohndublin.org/school

Follow us on Facebook